
 
REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION

 

Date of Meeting: December 18, 2023

To: Mayor and Board of Commissioners

From: Julie Niswonger, Finance Director

 

 

9.B. FY 2023 Audit Presentation

 

 
Action Requested:
Martin Starnes has completed their annual audit of the Town's financial statements, and the report has
been submitted to and accepted by the LGC.  Claire Chase, Senior Accountant with Martin Starnes, will
be available to respond to specific questions about the audit.  Staff will be available to discuss annual
results during this meeting and in more detail during our upcoming budget process.  

Manager's Recommendation:
Hear presentation and accept the FY 23 Annual Comprehensive Financial Report.
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